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From: Martin Talik <martin.talik@seznam.cz>
Sent: Saturday, March 13, 2010 4:37 AM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

identification number: RIN 3038-AC61.

Dear secretary,

I'm really deeply aggrieved by the laws US is adopting in FX after the Crisis. Let me remind you, that this Crisis
was not created by us, ordinary people. On the other hand, things you do in FX regulations now are only leading
again against us, small individuals. You're calling this procedure "small clients protection”, but in fact it's a real
"small clients termination”.

I'm asking you not to support regulation of the leverage to 1:10, as it'll lock out all the small clients from FX market
- and the chances should be equal to all of us!

Thanks for you comprehension.

Martin Talik
Czech Republic



